
Dear Members of the Committee,  

 

Thank you for your diligent work to take climate action now with HB 4167 - fully vetted legislation.   

 

Oregonians cannot afford to wait another year for any meaningful action on climate change,  We are 

ready to work together to get things done - to create living wage jobs that offer clean energy solutions 

while mitigating carbon emissions.  This bill works hard to be fair to all stakeholders, and all voices have 

been heard - many, more than once.   

 

It is time now to weigh in, considering the opinions of all - constituents, scientists, lobbyists, and other 

legislators - and move forward with a vote on this legislation.   

 

I urge you to support the passage of HB 4167.   

 

Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Deb Patterson  

Salem, Oregon  

 


